
 

 Star of Week                                 

Rabbits:  Asher for all your input into our phonics sessions. You are a phonics superstar! 

Squirrels: Sienna for fabulous demonstrations of jumps in gymnastics. 

Badgers:  Charlie M for wonderful singing when practicing our class assembly! 

 

Values Star of the week 

Rabbits:  All of Rabbit Class for showing all of our school values in your fabulous class   
       assembly; what an amazing effort you all put in! 

Squirrels:  Ruben for curiosity and producing the most incredible pop up book in response to our     
         learning on deforestation. 

Badgers:  Poppy for being a curious friend and looking out for others! 

Message from Ms. Mole 

Well done to everyone on not melting this week!  Not only has it been incredibly hot but we have also 
been incredibly busy.   

On Tuesday our Year 2 children went out to spend a full day in their new schools.  Having spoken to 
the children they seemed to enjoy the process even if there had been a few nerves. I have also had the 
opportunity to talk with one of the headteacher’s who said she had been impressed by the children 
and they were a pleasure to have.  On the same day Rabbit children went into the Year 1 classroom 
and became Squirrels for the morning with Mrs. Bryan and Squirrel children went into Year 2 and 
became Badgers with Mrs. Tredger.  Both the teachers said that the children were fantastic and are 
really looking forward to teaching them next year.  

On Wednesday morning Rabbit’s had their class assembly and they were absolutely amazing. Well 
done everyone! 

On Friday morning 6 Badger children took part in a multi sports festival at Cheam Common Junior 
Academy.  Once again the LEO mini bus took us and collected us and the six children were amazing.  
Several of the sports were new to the children but they showed real resilience and courage by having a 
growth mind-set and giving it a go.  Ellis, Rilee, Charlie, Sophie, Maddie and Amelie you were all 
superstars. 

I hope you have a great weekend and I look forward to next week, especially the summer fair on 13th 
July—Rumor has it that Mrs. Binding will coming along! 

Rebecca Mole 

https://www.instagram.com/polesdenlaceyinfant/?igshid=MzMyNGUyNmU2YQ%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.facebook.com/PolesdenLaceyInfantSchool


     

 Attendance Cup:     Rabbit Class 

        

NUMBOTS Star of the Week 

 Rabbits:   Stanley 

 Squirrels:  Sienna 

 Badgers:  Ralph 

    Message from the Friends  - PLIA Summer Fair – Sunday 13 July! 

Just over one week to go!! 

Summer Fair Volunteer Sign Up Now Open! 

Thank you so much to those who have already signed up for slots – it’s really, very much 

appreciated! There are still lots of slots left to fill, so please keep signing up! All slots are 

kept to 1 hour (with an extra 15mins to help pack up for any on the last slot), so there is still 

plenty of time to enjoy their fair with Family and Friends as well as help on the day! It is no 

exaggeration to say that the fair cannot happen without the volunteers on the day. Children 

are also more than welcome (in fact encouraged!) to help on any of the stalls other than the 

Bar and Bottle Tombola (+18 only).   Please Start Signing up here: volunteersignup.org/HHQX8 

To help manage the slots we’ve allocated areas to each class as a reminder these 
are: 

 Rabbits: Entrance and Treasure Hunt/ Adopt a Teddy 

 Squirrels: Bar, Bottle and Toy Tombola and Jolly Jars 

 Badgers: Games 

 Teachers, staff and Governors: Inflatables and Craft 

We also have a separate rota for Beat the Goalie this year, as we are sure some of Polesden 

Students and Parents would love to have a go in goal. All slots just 30 mins! 

volunteersignup.org/A4AT9 

A quick reminder of all the other ways you can be helping in the lead up to the event: 

● Gazebos 

Come rain or shine, Gazebos will help us stay cool or dry on the day. If you have a 

gazebo that you would be happy for us to borrow for the fair, please do let us know 

  by emailing plisfriends@gmail.com. 

 

 Social Media 

 Don’t forget to look at our school social media pages for photo’s and information about  things 
 going on at school. 

 Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/PolesdenLaceyInfantSchool    

 Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/polesdenlaceyinfant   

volunteersignup.org/HHQX8
volunteersignup.org/A4AT9
mailto:plisfriends@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/PolesdenLaceyInfantSchool
https://www.instagram.com/polesdenlaceyinfant


  Dates For Your Diary 

 Summer Term 2 

 11th July—End of Year Reports home to all parents 

 Sunday 13th July—School Summer Fair 

 17th July (am) - Rocksteady Concert 

 21st July (am) Year 2 Leavers Assembly (more details to follow in due course) 

 22nd July—Last day of term—school finishes at 1pm. 

    


